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Chaffee, Missouri:  The Chaffee R-2 Board of Education met in regular session June 29, 

2020, and the following is a summary of that meeting. 

 

● The board approved the agenda as presented. 

●  The board approved the minutes from the May 11th  board meeting. 

● The board approved the consideration of bills. 

● The board approved to raise the tuition to $6500 for the 2020-2021 school year. 

● The board approved the letter of resignation from Billie Jo Carlton. 

● The board approved to hire Megan Kneezle for a position as an elementary 

teacher. 

● The board approved student  handbook changes as presented by Mr. Cundiff  for 

the 2020-2021 school year. 

● The board approved the athletic directors’ report and athletic handbook changes 

as presented by Mr. Hermann for the 2020-2021 school year. 

● The board approved budget revisions for the 2019-2020 school year as 

presented by Mrs. Spies. 

● The board approved the adoption of a temporary budget for the 2020-2021 

school year as presented by Mrs. Spies. 

● The board approved to endorse a letter of support for the Community College 

Initiative in the greater Cape Girardeau Region. 

● The board approved to hire Brooklyn Sadler as a custodian for the secondary 

building. 

● The board approved to renew its contract with Aramark food services for the 

2020-2021 school year. 

● The board approved to increase student lunch prices from $1.80 to $1.85 for the 

2020-2021 school year. 

● The board approved the adoption of a Conflict of Interest Ordinance for the 2020-

2021 school year. 

 

 

Announcements:   

● Next Board Meeting -- Monday, August 10th, at 7:00 PM 


